
Worship and Music  

Jane Wilcox, Worship and Music Chair 

It takes a whole congregation to provide for our Sunday and special times worship. 

We give thanks for: 

 Summer’s leadership in planning each service. 

 Liturgists. 

 Choir and Dick Stephens’ leadership. 

 Eileen Edwards’ organ and piano skill. 

 The special children’s time. 

 Eileen, Patti, Dick and Summer preparing our bulletin. 

 Sandy Cowell, our Holy Communion steward, who prepares the elements the first 

Sunday of each month, plus Good Friday and Easter. 

 People who loaned international fabrics for the World Communion Sunday table. 

 Advent, Christmas Eve and Good Friday readers. 

 Jim Wilson, who vacuums the sanctuary and Fellowship Hall. 

 People who share their garden flowers and those who give memorial flowers. 

 Marti Montovani for filling our pulpit when we need her. 

 Those who hung the greens and banners for the Advent and Christmas season. 

 Patti Stephens for hymns for the bell tower before each service. 

 Nancy Colwell for serving as narthex greeter. 

 Those who provide food for coffee hour as we continue our time of fellowship. 

 Dick Stephens and the Tech Crew: Mary Johnson, Melanie Geurtsen, Vicki Wilson, Jim 

Wilson, Rich Connell, and Ashlie Franzosa. 

 


